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Admissions 
To parents of children starting in 
September 2020 and current Year 2 
children.  
Please apply online for a Reception 
or Junior School place by 15th 
January 2020. 
 

The last few weeks have been extremely busy in school for the children and staff, the Christmas Fayre, 
Nativity plays, Santa and parties…!  
 

 Well done to all of the Reception children and staff for their wonderful Nativity performances.  

 Well done to all our staff for making a wonderful Christmas experience for all of our pupils!  
 

Yesterday, it was lovely to see so many of you in church for our Christingle Service performed by Year 2 
Thank you to the parents who gave up Wednesday morning to create the Christingles!  
£100 will be sent to the Children’s Society.  

 

Today, Mrs Amory, and the kitchen staff will make Christmas Lunch for the children, staff and 
Governors! Thank you to all of the lunchtime staff for your teamwork!  
                                             

And finally, I would like to say ‘Well Done and Thank You’ for all your continued support for our school 
throughout the year - it is very much appreciated! On behalf of all the staff and governors may I wish 
you all ‘A Very Merry Christmas and a Peaceful, Happy New Year’.   Mrs Jo Swallow 
                                            
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Clubs will start the first week back- 6 Jan 2020 
After School Clubs Jan-Feb 
Monday  ICT Club      3.15-4.00 
Tuesday  Lego Club     3.15-4.15 
Wednesday  Lunchtime Choir 
Wednesday    Christian Crackers   3.15-4.15 
Wednesday Judo      3.15-4.15 
Thursday  Multisports        3.15-4.15 
 

Reading Scheme 
After adding 1000 new books, (bought from the Christmas Fayre 
profit), we have re-ordered our Reading Scheme to be in line with our 
Phonics Programme.  
The colour bands have changed, and the children will 
now be reading books with sounds that they already  
know – making reading more pleasurable at home!  
We hope you will all enjoy them in the New Year…… 
 

 

Keeping children safe online over 
the holidays 

 

With new gifts from Santa and extra 
screen time at home over the 
holidays... 
Check out the ‘Parent Info’ section 
on our website 
www.standrewsinfantschool.com/ 

for tips on how you can make sure 
that your child is safer online, over 
the Christmas period and beyond.  

Overgate Reindeer Walk 
All the children and staff 

enjoyed the Reindeer Walk this 
week! 

 
THANK YOU so much for all of 

your generous donations. 
We have raised an unbelievable 

£1165.00! 
 

YOU ARE ‘A-MA-ZING’  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

 

Congratulations to 

Mason, Cassius and 

their families on the 

births of  

Maddison and Noelle.  

We wish them health 

and happiness and a big 

‘welcome to the St 

Andrew’s School Family’ 
 

http://www.standrewsinfantschool.com/
http://www.standrewsinfantschool.com/

